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FX.Burner, an experienced entrepreneur
and sales expert, leverages a strong
partner network to develop innovative
sales strategies. Utilizing cutting-edge
digital and AI technology, he creates
custom growth solutions, from complete
sales strategies to new distribution
models.

Beyond his commercial background, he
holds an Executive MBA from Danube
University Krems and has completed
numerous advanced seminars in
management, coaching and leadership. 
His professional experience spans from
startups to global corporates, ensuring
high-quality consulting, training and
coaching. 
Stay open, stay curious.

Boost your business with proven sales
strategies and marketing solutions for
sustainable growth and success.

Successfully navigate change. Adapt,
optimize, and thrive with our solutions
and experience in transformation.

Improve your leadership with our
personal executive coaching. Partner
with us to reach your objectives.
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(SALES & MARKETING)

(CHANGE)

http://www.salesexperts.at/

